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10.12.20 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of the changing plans for the Y5&6 Residential that was due to take place on 
Monday 29th March - Friday 2nd April 2021. 
 
As you may have already anticipated, due to continuing COVID-19 restrictions, PGL have informed us that we will no 
longer be able to travel to PGL Liddington for the residential multi-activity week on the dates arranged.  However, I 
am pleased to say that, at no additional cost to you, the residential visit has been moved to Monday 24th May 2021 
until Friday 28thth May 2021.  This is the week prior to the May half-term holiday.  Our hope is that this will go 
ahead, but once again it will be dependent upon COVID-19 restrictions and the Government guidance on residential 
visits. 
 
I will keep you informed about any developments with the visit as they become available. 
 
Best wishes to you all, 
 
 

 
 
David Crunkhurn 
Headteacher 
Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School 


